
 

The Department of Psychology at Florida International University (FIU) is searching for a 

candidate for an Assistant Professor tenure track position in Cognitive Neuroscience. The 

successful candidate must have a solid track record of scholarship in refereed journals, a strong 

potential for extramural funding, and proficiency in cutting-edge methodologies for research in 

Cognitive Neuroscience and Neuropsychology (e.g., advanced neuroimaging). Ideally, the 

applicant’s area of research interest should complement the existing faculty in Developmental 

Science and/or Clinical Science in Child and Adolescent Psychology programs, although all areas 

of Cognitive Neuroscience will be considered. Faculty in these programs research typical 

development and developmental psychopathology or treatment outcome with a focus on ADHD, 

executive function, language, autism, substance abuse, depression and anxiety, memory, and 

multisensory processing. The department has 32 tenure track faculty (and 10 instructors) with 

tenure track faculty spread across four doctoral specialty areas (i.e., Developmental, Clinical 

Science, Legal, and I/O) and is adding a Cognitive Neuroscience area. Currently department 

faculty hold over $35 million in grants from federal agencies (e.g., NIMH, NICHD, NIDA, 

NIAAA, IES, NSF). The Cognitive Neuroscience area within the Department of Psychology is 

part of a broader campus-wide initiative to develop further Cognitive Neuroscience research and 

education, involving faculty in six Departments in the College of Arts and Sciences and additional 

Departments within the Colleges of Education, Engineering, Nursing and Health Sciences, and the 

FIU Herbert Wertheim College of Medicine. The individual hired will join 8 existing faculty 

members to help shape the new Cognitive Neuroscience area within the Department of 

Psychology. Position is contingent upon Funding.  
  

Qualified candidates are encouraged to apply to Job Opening ID 506767 at careers.fiu.edu and 

attach a cover letter, curriculum vitae, and a research statement in a single pdf file. Please send a 

duplicate set of application materials and direct inquiries to Dr. Raul Gonzalez, Chair, Search 

Committee (raul.gonzalezjr@fiu.edu). Three letters of recommendation should also be sent to the 

Search and Screen Committee Chair. To receive full consideration, applications and required 

materials should be received by November 15, 2013. Review will continue until position is filled.  

FIU is a member of the State University System of Florida and is an Equal Opportunity, Equal 

Access Affirmative Action Employer. 
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